
   

 
 
 
 

 

1 September 2025 

 

 
Customer Notice – General Rate Increase 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Swire Shipping wishes to advise that we will be implementing a general rate increase on the below trade 
sectors. This adjustment is necessary to address the rising operational costs associated with maintaining 
reliable and efficient shipping services in the region. 
 
 

ORIGIN COUNTRY DESTINATION COUNTRY CURR 20’  40’  BB/RVT 

Australia 
American Samoa, Fiji,  

Samoa, Tonga, Tuvalu and 
Vanuatu. 

USD 250 500 15 

 
All cargo shipped on this lane will be subject to the increase effective from 6 October 2025. The increase 
will be payable with the Ocean freight.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and recognition of the necessary investments Swire Shipping must 
make to maintain our market-leading port coverage and service frequency. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact your local representative. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Swire Shipping 


